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          14th December 2021 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Many thanks to all who voted in the Parent Governor Election and to the Candidates who 
were nominated for the vacancy. It is a very encouraging sign that so many parents are 

keen to support the Governors in our work for the school. 
 

As Returning Officer, I am happy to report that there were 132 ballot papers returned. The 
result of the ballot is as follows: 
 

1st place Laolu Soetan 
2nd   Trinh Attwood 

3rd   Ema Howling 
4th   Nick Pahl 
5th   Jonathan Harris 

6th   Sergei Azatjan 
 

I therefore declare that LAOLU SOETAN is elected as a Parent Governor for a term of four 
years. 
 

With my best wishes and thanks for all your support, 
 

 
 
Fr Graeme Rowlands, Chairman of the Governors 


